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Aon Sprinkler Certification Technical Note 
Note Number: 11-08 Issue: 1 Date: 4 April 2011 
Subject Fire Fighting Water Supplies NZS4541:2007 clause 

604.1.8.2 
Notice: Aon Sprinkler Certification Technical Notes provide guidance notes which may be used in certification of 
sprinkler installations by Aon New Zealand. If sprinkler installations are being certified by any other Sprinkler System 
Certifier, these Technical Notes may not apply. 

   
Please find attached a copy of New Zealand Fire Service’s National Notice 22/2011. 
 
This clarifies that any correspondence regarding water supplies not being able to support 
simultaneous sprinkler and hydrant demands is to be sent to the National Commander, 
attention Waivers Officer.  
 
The written advice must include an estimate of the shortfall of the water supply. We would 
recommend that the advice should also include a copy of the block plan for the suite. 
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